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Vermont Human Rights Commission enforces the
following anti-discrimination laws in the state

Fair Housing Act

Fair Employment Practices Act

Public Accomodations Act



Did you know that the law requires all
single-user restrooms to have 
gender-neutral signage such as

“bathroom” or “restroom?” 
Every person, regardless of their

gender identity has the right to access
the restroom of their choice. Support
our LGBTQI+ community members by

reporting violations to the Human
Rights Commission.

Gender Neutral Bathrooms - Act. 127

Report a Gender-Free Bathroom Violation and learn more about Act. 127
http://hrc.vermont.gov/genderfreebathrooms
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